
 

 

28 May 2020 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 
  
Please find attached an information leaflet produced by Queen’s University Belfast for students, 
parents and guardians. This leaflet contains information and guidance for students in Year 14 who 
are planning to commence their studies at QUB in September 2020. In addition, this leaflet 
provides a ‘How-To’ guide for students who are considering making an amendment to their UCAS 
applications and guidance on how to submit a late application to QUB for September 2020 entry.   
  
Kind regards, 
GCS Careers Department 
 


